

The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army
Michigan Temple #2
1737-41 Victor Street
Detroit, MI. 48203

May 14, 2020,

Dear Pastors and Members,
We, the members of Michigan Temple #2 cordially invite you to participate with us for our "Annual Day Celebration" on June 7, 2020.
Unfortunately due to the current health risks this year,  we will not have a program at our church.
We are asking you to send your donations so that we can continue to uplift the God of Israel in praise and worship.
We are asking each church for a financial donation of $100.00 or more!!!!
Please continue to support our endeavor and we look forward to hosting you at a later date.
You may mail your donations to:
The Spiritual Israel Church and Its Army
Michigan Temple #2
1737-41 Victor Street
Detroit, MI. 48203

Thanking You in advance for Your Support!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Should you have further questions and/or concerns, please contact the Chairperson Mother Kim Anita Hannah at   586 510-6166 or 248 217-8895.

Bishop William Oliver, Pastor
Elder Jerry Finley, Asst. Pastor

“There Is A Brighter Day Ahead”


